
DAMAGING OR TAMPERING WITH FIRE SAFETY EQUIPMENT 

Relocating, removing, tampering with, or destroying smoke detectors or fire safety equipment is strictly 
prohibited. Damage and/or theft of fire equipment are punishable under North Carolina state law. 
Intentional false alarms, damage, theft, and misuse of fire detection, alarm, and extinguishing 
Equipment are punishable under the criminal law provision of the North Carolina Statute 14-286 and 
may result in the loss of housing privileges and/or disciplinary action. In addition, residents will be 
charged for fire damage resulting from neglect or intentional actions. If a resident or staff member 
notices any damaged, missing, or malfunctioning equipment, they should immediately report the 
deficiency to the housing office or OESO Fire & Life Safety Division. 

 
 


